Er are pleased to announce the launch of our new billing software that includes several new features that have been requested.
There is online access to your water service account where you can:
View your billing activity
Change your contact information
Set and change your statement delivery preference (email or snail mail)
Make a card payment credit or debit
Sign up for auto pay on a card (a request that we approve)
The first time you use the new system you will use the "Enable Portal" button to begin the process. The system will ask for your account number and have you set a password.  To accommodate the new software we had to change the account numbers slightly. Please refer to your recent bill for your new account number.


